
 

 

 
 DOW CONFIDENTIAL - Do not share without permission 

Date:    May 28, 2019 
 
To:   Dow Building Solutions Customers  
 
Subject:  Discontinuation of FROTH-PAK™ ULTRA Spray Polyurethane Foam 
 
 
Please note that effective June 30, 2019, The Dow Company is discontinuing, and will no longer 
sell, FROTH-PAK™ ULTRA Spray Polyurethane Foam.   
 
All other FROTH-PAK™ products will continue to be available from DuPont. 
 
For builders and contractors looking for alternative solutions for your building needs, please 
contact the DuPont Building Knowledge Center for other Froth-Pak™ solutions suitable for your 
application. The DuPont Building Knowledge Center can be contacted through Customer Care at 
1-866-583-2583. 
 
Please contact your local DowDuPont sales representative should you have any questions or want 
further details. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Alan C. Hubbell  
 
Alan C. Hubbell 
N.A. Residential Marketing 
Performance Building Solutions 
Speciality Division of DowDuPont 
200 Powder Mill Rd, ESL 356  
Wilmington, DE 19803  
 


